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 Announcement Regarding People v. DeAngelo  

VENTURA, California – District Attorney Gregory D. Totten alerts the public to the following 

announcement from the Sacramento County Superior Court. 

 

 
 

S U P E R I O R  C O U R T  O F  C A L I F O R N I A  
COUNTY OF SACRAMENTO 

 

NEWS RELEASE 
   

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

The People of CA v. Joseph James De Angelo - #18FE008017 

 

 
Sacramento, CA– In the matter of the People v. Joseph James De Angelo #18FE008017, a 
hearing is presently set for the following: 

 
Date:  Monday, June 29, 2020 
Time:  9:30 am 
Place:  To Be Determined 
Assigned: Honorable Michael Bowman 

 
For members of the media who would like to attend in person and record the proceedings, 
media request forms must be submitted to the Sacramento Superior Court no later than, 
Monday June 22, 2020, close of business.  The Media Request to Photograph, Record, or 
Broadcast (MC-500) and Order on Media Request to Permit Coverage (MC-510) must be  
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submitted to the Public Information Officer at sscpio@saccourt.ca.gov for consideration.   If the 
request forms have already been submitted, there is no need to resubmit. 
 
Members of the general public will be afforded the opportunity to attend the proceedings in 
person, as well. Public seating will be limited.  If you have interest in attending in person, 
please submit your name and contact information to the Public Information Officer at 
sscpio@saccourt.ca.gov by noon on Friday, June 26, 2020.  Selected attendees will be drawn 
by lottery and you will be notified by the Public Information Officer. 
 
The hearing set for Monday, June 29 will also be live-streamed to YouTube.  The live 
streaming channel can be accessed at https://www.saccourt.ca.gov/criminal/hearing-
livestreams.aspx. 
 
All members of the public entering the facility will be subject to a no contact temperature 
screening and required to wear a face covering.  Social distancing practices will also be 
enforced.    
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

# # # 

The Ventura County District Attorney’s Office is the public prosecutor for the county’s 850,000 residents. 

The office employs approximately 280 employees including attorneys, investigators, victim advocates, 

and other professional support staff who strive to seek justice, ensure public safety, and protect the rights 

of crime victims. Follow the Ventura County District Attorney’s Office on Twitter @VenturaDAOffice 
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